
Weekly Notices  18 & 19 January 
 

• Welcome back to what we all hope will be an enjoyable and 
uninterrupted year of bridge. 

• Please let our Treasurer, Penny Dewar know if you have not 
received your 2021 subscription invoice. 

• The new roster of various Club responsibilities is posted, so you 
can direct any queries or concerns to the appropriate individual. 

• After you have played your last board tonight, please ensure that 
someone from your table turns off the tablet, empties the rubbish 
basket & brings the final boards back to the plastic bin. 


